
Dear Parents and Carers.

The Parent Council are looking for new representatives for several of the school years at 
Bunbury Aldersey School.  If you would be interested in joining us please let us know!

We meet once every half term, usually after pick up on the third Tuesday after the 
holidays, for about an hour (several children come and keep themselves entertained 
during the meeting!).  Each year is represented by two volunteers - a list of the current 
reps is included below.  These volunteers liaise with other families in their class before the 
meetings to find out what concerns or points need to be raised - anything from uniform and 
birthday cakes to sports selection and praise for special moments.  Mrs Badger attends 
our meetings and is able to provide immediate feedback to many of the questions raised, 
which can be fed back to class parents via Facebook pages etc.  The minutes of every 
Parent Council  meeting are available on the school website.

Basically we are a conduit between parents and school, discussing anything that you do 
not wish to take directly to Mrs Badger or the class teacher.  I believe the Parent Council 
provides a great opportunity to be more involved in school life and to understand the 
background to many of the decisions and procedures that our children tell us about.  We 
have been involved in many of the changes that have occurred over the last few years, 
and the meetings are informal and friendly, although we will discuss any point raised no 
matter how contentious!

If you’re interesting in volunteering or knowing more please get in touch either with myself 
or your existing year reps.

Reception: vacancy
vacancy

Year 1: Laura Smith
vacancy

Year 2: Jen Duckett (Chair) jen@jengolightly.co.uk
vacancy

Year 3: Julie Sweet
Emma Knight (Secretary)

Year 4: Laura Payne
vacancy

Year 5: Julia Dancy
vacancy

Year 6: Lisa Williams
Madeline Jones

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 10th March at 3.15pm - I hope to see you there!

Best Wishes,

Jen Duckett, Chair of Parent Council.


